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-------------------------------------------------- ---- 

 Fraternal greetings dear brothers. We thank God for giving us life until today and keeping us in 

faith and in the service of His work. As we expressed in each edition, we reiterate our deep 

desire for your spiritual, physical and human well-being with your family and all the 

brotherhood. 

The experience we are living in Venezuela is already well known, but we thank God for those of 

us who have been resisting the situation because He has given us the strength to sustain us in the 

struggle. Waiting and trusting what situation will happen. 

-------------------------------------------------- ----- Church in Maturín center. 

The brotherhood faithfully attends to the worship of the Lord, overcoming the lack of 

transportation, sometimes walking under the sun or rain long stretches. 

Training. Since several brothers of the most active in the church have gone to other countries, 

looking for economic and social solution for their families, this has caused deficit in the help in 

the work, but as for those who love God all things help for, in this case it is of the less active 

men, being newer or painful, but being faithful brothers have understood the importance of 

engaging and assisting in church activities, and are willing to receive guidance and basic training 

Put your talents to the service. 

Evangelism We have started a new format in the schedule, from night to day, to attend the 

biblical studies with non-Christians, this because of the risks involved in moving through the 

streets at night. 

New contact. In this month another student joined: WOLFGANG ENRIQUE SALAZAR 

CABELLO (36). Engineer and teacher of classical guitar. Practicing Catholic. He has shown 

interest in wanting to learn from the Word. Pray for the salvation of this soul. 

   

So far this newsletter. Beloved brothers, please, let us continue to pray for Venezuela and 

particularly, for the work of God. 

I am very grateful for your company with your prayers and for participating with me in this 

effort for the kingdom. If God allows, it will be until the next edition, meanwhile, we want God 

to continue blessing you richly, bye. 

    

In the love of Christ, 

                   Antonio and family. 


